
 

Parents / Carers of 
Year 11 Students 
 
 
 
8th March 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Year 11 Parents’ Support Evening – Thursday 21st March - 6.30pm 
 
We will be running a support evening for parents of Year 11's as they 
approach the final exams. At the evening we will be giving out crucial 
information to support you as a family in this period, and also hearing from the 
Heads of English, Maths and Science. 
 
The evening will last no longer than 45 minutes, but we will be available after 
the event for any questions. 
 
I look forward to seeing you on the 21st March. 
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
 
J Williets  
Deputy Headteacher 


